
 

22nd April 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break. It has been lovely to welcome 
everyone back to the start of the Summer term, I’m so pleased at how well the 
children have engaged in their learning this week. 
 
Best wishes 
Judith Bentley  
Head Teacher  

Dates for your diary  
26/04/2021       Parent’s evening by zoom during w/c 26th April.  
05/05/2021     Bag2school at the Pavilion 9:00am  

Bag2school collection on Wednesday 5th May 2021, again the drop off and collection point will be the 
Pavilion. As usual, the bags will need to be dropped off on the day only, by 9am.  
 
If you have bags to donate but can’t drop them in on that day feel free to contact  the PTFA on 
ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk who will arrange something with you.  
 

Virtual parents’ evening w/c 26th April 2021 
There is still time for you to book your appointment. Please use the following link; 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/.   

Year 6 have made “blood”. 

We mixed oil, water and 
vinegar in the correct 
proportions to represent 
plasma, red blood cells with 
platelets and white blood 
cells.  

Which of the formed 
elements do you think makes 
up the least amount of our 
blood? 

Reception class 
are asking for donations 
of any  pots, pans, 
utensils or any unwanted 
musical instruments for 
their music wall and a 
mud kitchen!  
Any kind 
donations 
can be 
received at 
the office.  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/

